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Thomas J. Martin 80 Park Plaza, Newark, NJ 07101 201430 8316 Mailing Address: P.O. Box 570, Newark, NJ 07101

. Vice President
Engineerino and construct' " February 28, 1984

.Dr. Thomas E. Murley,-Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Dr. Murley:

NRC IE BULLETIN NO. 83-06 DATED JULY 22, 1983
NONCONFORMING MATERI ALS SUPPLIED BY TUBE-LINE CORPORATION
FACILITIES AT LONG ISLAND CITY, NEW YORK; HOUSTON, TEXAS;
AND CAROL STREAM, ILLINOIS

In our November 21, 1983, reply we stated that all but four
suppliers.'had replied, that materials received from Colt
Industries were being reviewed in-house and that we would
advise you of the results by February 28, 1984.

Bechtel received letters from the remaining four suppliers
confirming that no Tube-Line materials were supplied to Hope
Creek. The in-house review of Colt Industries documentation
is not yet complete.

The review of Tube-Line's records for the 578 Tube-Line
fittings received from two suppliers on four field purchase
orders to determine if any of these fittings are acceptable
for use in safety related systems is not yet complete.

We' will advise you of the results of these reviews by
May 31, 1984.

Very truly yours,
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'Dr. Thomas E..Murley' -2- 2/28/84
.
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CC: Of fice of -Inspection & Enforcement
-Division of Reactor Construction Inspection
Washing ton , D.C. '20555-

' NRC Resident Inspector - Hope Creek
P.O. Box 241
Hancocks - Bridge, New Jersey 08038
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